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	Rossmore School                                                                                                             


Red Lion Lane, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1HF

Tel: 0151 329 3688
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Davis-McCoy B.Ed Hons NPQH 

head@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

Friday 3rd April 2020
Dear Parents
Now we have completed two full weeks running school as a child care system instead of an education system, I just wanted to say a huge thank you to you all for supporting your children in their new way of working, but also for supporting school, following the guidance we have been given. This has meant I have been able to run on a skeleton staff in the building, with everyone else working from home, keeping as many people as possible safe. We fully understand how difficult it is proving to be for you all, as it is for us too, as we adjust to this new style of living and working.
Now as we approach the beginning of our Easter holidays it is time for you to take a break and enjoy your time together without the pressures of keeping on top of schoolwork. I know I have had to stagger the holidays and I realise that this may mean you have a child off and a child on. As I needed to do this to make sure I have staff in school for our critical workers, my advice to you is to either use the time to have a bit of a break from trying to cover 2 or more children at once, or if you would rather, leave the work and catch it up when all children are back to the normal school timetable. Whichever way works for you is fine. Remember the work we are sending home is to continue to support learning wherever we can, we are just not able to deliver the full national curriculum and neither are we expected to according to guidelines from the DfE (Department for Education). However, mental health and wellbeing is just as important so do please use your knowledge of your own children to decide the best way to cover the Easter period whichever week your child is off.
From next week it is my intention to share with you some of the fantastic work the children have been doing. Both myself and the teachers are delighted with the excellent attitude the children have shown in their work, which has led to fantastic results. Again may I thank you in supporting this as I know how difficult this can be! Please do also remember however that if you are having any difficulties, or would just like to talk things through with anyone, we are here. 
Take great care of yourselves and each other.
Best wishes,

Mrs Davis-McCoy
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No one is the same, but everyone is equal.
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